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NORTH YORK COIN CLUB

FOUNDED 1960

. _MONTHLY MEETINGS 4TH TUESDAY 8 P.M. (except July & August) AT NORTH YORK
MEMORIAL COMMUNITY HALL, YONGE STREET, WILLOWDALE, ONTARIO
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MEMBER:

i CANADIAN NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION

“ LONTARIO NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION

| NEXT MEETING OF THE I

NORTH YORK COIN CLUB
TUESDAY FEBRUARY 24, 1987

NORTH YORK COMMUNITY HALL
4812 YONGE STREET

JUST NORTH OF SHEPPARD

(DOORS OPEN AT 7:30 PM. MEETING AT 8:00 pM.)

PROGRAM ... A CN.ASLIDE SHOW.

“COINS WITH SPECIAL SIGNIFICANCE™

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE FOR 1986-1987

President -Harvey Farrow Auctioneer -Bob Porter

1st Vice-President —Ron Zelk Receptionist -C. Adamopoulos
2nd Vice-President-Glen Hillioms Social Convenor -Ted Boxall
Secretary =Lucilie Colson Librarian =Jim Heifet=z
Treasurer -Hal iy Ciona Progrom Director ~George Fraser
Director -Bi |l Brennand Edi tor -Waliy Ciona
Director -Ted Boxal | Edi tor -Marvin Kay
Director -Basil Lathom Past President -F. C. Jewett

Junior Director =Bill VanLaethem



The 301st meeting of the HNorth
York  Coin  Club was held on
Tuesday,January 27th, 1967, at the
North York Community Hall.

The On-Time RAttendance Drov was
won by Sam Snider. His prize was

$2.00.

In  accordance with a policy
established four years ago, President

Harvey Farpow advised us that two more
members of our Club have had 25 years

of continuous membership. Unanimous
approval was given for the
presentat ion of Life Membership
plaques to Fred C, Jewett and Uincent
G. GOreene. Approval was also given

for  the presentation of 15-year

plagues to Carl Anderson, Paul Johnson
and Basil Latham.

Wally Ciong distributed copies of
the 1986 Financial Report. This

showed that the NYCC had a net profit
on $1403.73 on the year's activities,
Fred Jewett suggested certain changes
so that the annual report would follow
more proper accounting procedures,
Wally's report was then accepted by
the membership.

The program for the evening
consisted of a set of slides from the
CNR Library., The topic was {Loped/an
Irigde fof//are and the 25-minute show
had recorded commentary which was
narrated by Jerry Remick, George
Fraser displayed some of his Trade
Dollars and he also spoke briefly
about some interesting Trade HNotes,
Then Paul Johnson, the Toronto Area
Director of the CNR, followed with a
presentation of some slides depicting
the activities and services of the
Canadian Numismatic Rssociation,

Jean Orr prepared the refreshments
in the absence of Ted Boxall.

Lucky Drow MHinners........Paul
Johnson, Sam Snider, Erik Uotruba,
Marvin Kay, Harry Scheinman, John
Curtis, Harvey Farrow, David Uotruba,
Carl Anderson, Howard Richardson and
Jean Orr,

Ain outstanding auction of 32 lots

was run by Corl fAnderson with
assistance from fgsil Latham. The
highiight of the auction was the saie
of a 1946 silver dollar in 'Good’
condition., It was knocked down for the
princely sum of $115.00, the highest
price of any item in the NYCC auction
in a long, long time!

Rumour has it that there will be
another scarce item in the next HNYCC
aguction. Come prepared to bid on ¢

1946 Canadian fifty-cent piece at the

February meeting.

The program at the February 24th
meeting will include a slide show from
the CNA library, The show consists of
about 40 slides originally from the
ANAR, and illustrates coins which
represent milestones in numismatic

history, You are invited to bring
n.l.nng_m:__mm_f_QLmr_q_

hich hau n |

:ngnLnL__zigniilggngg_ign_ggu. Share
with the rest of the members o few

coins which have a unique and
distinctive meaning to you.





